
  
    

 
 

 

 OFFICIAL// Publicly Accessible

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
 
01 February 2024 
Australia – Victoria 
 
No. 041(T) – 2024 
Local Port of Port Phillip 
 
Sorrento Seabaths 
Coppin Jetty Demolition and Reconstruction Works 
 
Date: Monday 5 February 2024 until further notice 
 
Details: Mariners are advised of demolition and construction works to Coppin Jetty, located at 

Sorrento Seabaths, approximate location: 38°20.317’S, 144°44.767’E (WGS84). 
  
 The works will involve small power tools and pile driving equipment to construct a new pier 

alongside the existing jetty and demolition of the former structure. 
 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in proximity to the Coppin jetty, Sorrento 
Sea Baths, for the duration of the works. 
 

Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS 143, AU5RIP01, AU439144. 
 
Further Notice: A further Notice will be issued. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact James Gibson on 0400 382 521. 
 
 
David Ritman 
Manager Regional Planning 
Southern and Maritime Region 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to  
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au. To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au 
 


